
Live it. Love it. Share it.

LIU POST, 720 NORTHERN BLVD | BROOKVILLE, NY 11548

These performances are made possible in part by public funds from the New York State 
Council on the Arts with the support of Governer Andrew M. Cuomo and the New York 
State Legislature. Subject to availability. Non-refundable. Additional phone and Internet 
fees may apply.

2018-2019 Season Sponsor

Tilles Center Presents 
Sensory Friendly 
Experiences

Tilles Center is proud to present performances modified to meet the needs of audiences 
on the autism spectrum and with sensory issues.

Community Wellness Initiatives are supported, in part, by The Fay J. Lindner Foundation.
Arts Education programs are made possible, in part, by the 

Gilbert and Rose Tilles Endowment for Arts Education.

Sensory Friendly programming made possible by

The Rainbow Fish SUDS*The Very Hungry Caterpillar
January 12 at 2 PMOctober 27 at 2 PM May 4 at 10 AM, 12 PM & 3 PM

Relaxed Performance 
Family Workshop at 1 PM

Purchase Tickets:

An immersive, multi-sensory theatrical 
experience for audiences with autism 
and other developmental differences.

Relaxed Performance 
Family Workshop at 1 PM

To purchase tickets please visit tillescenter.org or ticketmaster.com, call or visit the 
Tilles Center Box Office at 516.299.3100, Mon-Sat 1PM-6PM

* SUDS is an intimate production and is limited to a small audience of twenty people per performance. Tickets will
go on sale on November 1, 2018 and must be ordered by phone or email. 

For more information, call 516.299.2388.




